
Community Service budget which would in part provide for assistance to performing arts 
groups from the National Capital Region wishing to rent the halls and the stage crews at the 
Centre. The Committee agrees with this recommendation and with the idea that a 
reasonable percentage of time be set aside for regional performing arts groups. The Task 
Force also recommended that the Centre should set a policy regarding the availability of 
space for rental purposes. This policy, or information about space available for rent, should 
be made public so that regional groups are given notice of space availability.

Recommendation 3

a) That the Board of Trustees of the National Arts Centre consider the 
advisability of reducing the price charged to all non-profit performing arts 
companies from the National Capital Region renting performing spaces at 
the Centre;

b) that a reasonable percentage of time be set aside; and

c) that regional performing arts group be given sufficient notice about 
availability of space.
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